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JMHS Managing the use of  

NHS COVID-19 Test & Trace App 

 

• Students must immediately report to a member of staff if they receive confirmation through 
the NHS Covid-19 Test and Trace App that they need to act. 

• Students in Year 11 must have their phones on silent and in their bags as per current policy. If 
they wish to check the App, they should do this at lunch and brunch and only with permission 
of a member of staff who supervises use of the phone. 

• Students in the Sixth Form may only use their phone in the Sixth Form Block as per current 
policy. A Sixth Form student can check their phone without permission from a member of 
staff during lunch, brunch, or a designated study period.  If a student is concerned for any 
reason during a lesson, they may check the App if consent of the teacher is given. 

• Students should the turn the contact tracer off when they will not have the phone with them 
eg when they leave their bag in a communal area.  

Thank you for contributing to keep everyone safe at JMHS 

 


